
From: Susan Sater [mailto:labohn1985@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 9:06 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Greenway 
  
Please consider shifting designation of a greenway on NE 9th Ave instead of NE 7th as is 
currently proposed.  NE 9th is a much more logical choice and the timing is perfect to stop the 
increasing traffic on this narrow, neighborhood street.  Traffic already shifts from MLK and 7th 
onto 9th, especially during busy times.  It is getting worse every year and a greenway right now 
would help reverse this trend. 
 
Susan Sater 
POB 12626 
Portland 97212 
 


